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On October 7, the Minister of Communications, Jorge Luis Perdomo Di-Lella, paid a work visit to the 
company Cubatel SA Infraestructura Telecomunicaciones

The minister was accompanied by the Communications vice ministers Ana Julia Marine and Grisel Reyes, 
and also by the Head of the International Relations Department from that institution, Isabel Greenup, along 
with other officials.

The President of the IT and Communications Business Group (GEIC), Ariadne Plasencia, was also present, 
as well as the Vice President of the Business Group, Amaury Lopez. Other officials from ETECSA were 
also participated in the visit.

The President of CUBATEL S.A., Leonardo Vazquez, welcomed the visitors together with other officials 
from that company.

During a meeting, several subjects related to the contribution of CUBATEL S.A. to the computerization of 
Cuban society were analyzed.
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